Golden Heritage Tours

P.O. Box 26037 Indianapolis, IN 46226

Kenneth Hordge President

(317) 543-3934

November, 12 1994

Angela Bates
P.O. Box 70
Bogue, Kansas 67625

Dear Angela:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your help. The teachers guide is really nice. Enclosed you will find a check for the balance of the guide, student work book, and coloring book. I'm sorry I didn't get to take the tour back in October. I will let you know as soon as I get another opportunity. Please keep me updated on times and dates for the 1995 celebrations. You are doing a wonderful thing! Keep up the good work.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Hordge